From: David W

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 11:35 AM

To: Saunders, Cathy

Subject: ACCAC Resignation

Hello Ms. Saunder,

I am writing to you, as I understand you are the city clerk, as advised by Jacqueline Martin, in her e-mai below. If you are not the correct person to receive this e-mail, if you are able to advise me whom it should be addressed that would certainly be appreciated.

Unfortunately, due to a positive change in my employment situation, I have been unable to attend the ACCAC meetings on the days scheduled. For this reason I request you accept my resignation from the City of London's Accessability Advisory Committee. I do hope to be able to again at some time offer my skills and knowledge to serve the citizens of London, as an advocate for people with disabilities.

Sincerely,

David Woods, M.Ed. Dip. A.T. C.C.C. Counselling Psychology, Art Therapist